
 

 

TRAVEL AWARDS 
 

If you’re a graduate student researching ways to improve the 

lives of farm animals, you can apply for a travel award to 

the 52nd Congress of the International Society for Applied 

Ethology, which will be held at Prince Edward Island, Canada from 

July 30 to August 3, 2018. 

 

Humane Society International will provide funds for 

approximately three graduate students to attend the 

International Congress and present their research. 

 

Selection will be based on the potential for the applicants’ 

research to improve farm animal welfare. Preference will be 

given to students indicating financial need. Applications must be 

in English. 

 

Submission deadline: March 7, 2018 

 

Submit applications and requests for information to: 

Sara Shields, Ph.D. 

Farm Animals 

Humane Society International 

1255 23rd St., NW, Suite 450, Washington, DC 20037 

ISAE.Awards@hsi.org 
 
For information about HSI, visit hsi.org. 

 For details on the International Congress, visit isae2017.com.
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